Press Release
20 YEARS OF CONSERVATION EFFORTS

Recently Roland Cleveland (pictured here receiving an award from Craig Mold, SWCD Board Chair) was honored for his 20 years of service as a Supervisor on the Board of the Chisago Soil and Water Conservation District (SWCD).  Roland began serving as a District Supervisor in 1987, since then his efforts have made a huge impact on the SWCD.  To learn more about the Chisago SWCD and their programs go to www.chisagoswcd.org or call 651-674-2333.
